
 
April 9, 2021       
 
Dennis Oehring 
RockGen Energy, LLC 
2346 Clear View Road 
Cambridge, WI 53523 
 
SENT BY ELECTRONIC MAIL    
 

Subject:   Conditional Approval of Site Investigation Workplan 
RockGen Energy, 2346 Clear View Road, Cambridge, WI 
DNR BRRTS Activity #02-13-587341 

 
Dear Mr. Oehring: 
 
On April 2, 2021, the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (WNDR) received “Site Investigation Work 
Plan”, dated April 2021, prepared by TRC Environmental Corporation (TRC). The request was accompanied by 
the appropriate review fee, required under ch. NR 749, Wisconsin Administrative Code. 
 
WDNR conditionally approves of the workplan with the following modifications: 
 
Groundwater Investigation: 

 
 Determine if the residential property on Carpenter Swain Road to the southeast of the RockGen facility 

uses a private drinking water well. If so, send a request to the property owner for you to sample their 
private drinking water well for per- and polyfluoroalkyl substances (PFAS). 
 

 At least one piezometer should be installed, paired with a monitoring well, to determine vertical 
hydraulic gradient and vertical extent of PFAS in groundwater. 

 
Storm Water Investigation: 

 
 A grab sample of flow from the storm sewer outlet should be collected under first flush conditions (within 

the first 30 minutes of observed flow), followed by a subsequent grab sample later in, or following, the 
precipitation event. 

 
WDNR appreciates your efforts to investigate and remediate this site. If you have any questions, please contact 
me at (608) 206-5809 or luke.lampo@wisconsin.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Luke Lampo 
Hydrogeologist 
Remediation & Redevelopment Program 
 
cc: Jeff Ramey, TRC 
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